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This house bill is complete and utterly absurd, the fact that this legislature seems to 

think that people need a “government permission slip” in order to purchase firearms 

tells me that they are unfit to hold office, you all take up a oath to uphold and defend 

the constitution of the United States, the Supreme Court has made it clear in New 

York State Rifle & Pistol Association, Inc. v. Bruen, that if a bill does not apply to the 

text of the second amendment nor the history or tradition of firearm regulation from 

the year of 1791 then you cannot pass it as law, there was no permit to purchase and 

no magazine restrictions in 1791, if George Washington could see what this 

legislature is doing he would be ashamed of you. 


